
 

 

Wolverine Hockey 

2021-2022 School Year 
 
Dear Parents or Guardians, 
 
My name is Tyler Keraiff and I run the after-school ice hockey program here at Wilson 
Middle School.  I am excited to offer after school ice sessions for your son or daughter to 

participate in throughout the school year. The dates, ice times and locations can be 
found by visiting our school website (wms.lethsd.ab.ca) as well as attached to 
this letter.  To participate, students are responsible for arranging their own 
transportation to and from the rink as well as having full equipment (including a 
neck-guard).  Full equipment is necessary, and students will not be allowed to play 
unless this condition is met. Even though this is fun event and completely non-contact 
hockey, there is always potential for injuries to occur. Masks must be worn until players 
are ready to take the ice.  
 
Please sign and return the bottom of this letter to indicate that your child has permission 
to participate in our after-school hockey program and that WMS staff will not be held 
responsible should an accident occur. The bottom portion of this letter must be returned 
to Mr. Keraiff no later than November 3, 2021.  If you have any questions or concerns, 
please contact me at the school: 403 329 3144.  
 
I anticipate and excellent year of Wolverine Hockey, 
Mr. Tyler Keraiff 
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2021-2022 After-School Hockey Program – WMS 
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